
  

  

September Birthdays 

Sonny      Leighton    Charlie                 

Caitlyn      Shae          Jayden 

Lucy        Louie         Imran 

Layla        Lucas          Gerald 

Marcus 

  

      

 

 

We would like to welcome our new children and families 

who have joined us. We would also like to say a big good 

luck to the children that have moved playrooms, we hope 

you have settled well and enjoy making new friends.  

We would like to invite parents, grandparents, aunties 

and other family members to come along for coffee and 

cake on Friday 29th September from 10.15-11.15am. 

All funds raised will be donated to MacMillan Cancer 

Care. 

Spanish Programme  

Our 2-3  and 3-5 Room are continuing to participate in 

our Spanish Programme with Ruben. 

The 2-3 Room have been learning about colours and    

numbers as well as learning ‘Head, Shoulders Knees and 

Toes’. 

The 3-5 Room are learning about animals, fruits and     

different foods. 

Their favourite songs are ‘Incy Wincy’ and ‘Happy    

Birthday.’ 

Toys from Home 

Please encourage your child to 

keep their favourite toys at 

home while they come to  

nursery.    

Lost toys cause tears and      

upset, please help us to keep all 

our children happy :) 

 

 



 

0-2 Room (1) 

The children have been enjoying lots of     

sensory and messy play as well as exploring 

different textures.  

We have been out exploring in the garden  

have been collecting leaves from our garden 

area to make autumn collages. 

Baby Room 1 are continuing the use of        

Makaton and using this during song time. 

0-2 Room (2)  

The children in Baby Room 2 have been       

focusing on ‘All About Me’. They have been  

learning about different body parts, families 

and becoming familiar with each other in the  

playroom. 

The children have enjoyed exploring loose 

parts as well as den building and exploring a 

variety of different vegetables. 

Baby Room 2 are also continuing the use of 

Makaton and implementing this through song 

time. 

2-3 Room  

The focus this month has been Dinosaurs, 

Animals and Bears. 

The book of the month is ‘We’re Going on A 

Bear Hunt’. The children have enjoyed       

exploring outdoor and pretending thy are on a 

bear hunt as well as making a Bear display. 

The children have been using lots of loose 

part materials to in the construction area to 

build with and transport materials to        

different areas.  

3-5 Room 

The children in the 3-5 Room are learning all 

about ‘Myself’ this month. 

The 3-5 room are in the process of            

developing their nurture area, this is a quiet 

area for children to rest  or take some time 

to themselves to relax or investigate a wide 

range of natural materials.  

The 3-5 room are continuing the use of     

Makaton and are implementing this through 

song time.  

Dates For Your Diary  

 

Our nursery will be closed on   

Friday 22nd and Monday 25th September 2017 

 

• Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing 

and shoes for outdoor play.  

• Please remember to sign your child in and out on the 

playroom register. 

• Please ensure  that your child’s purple bag has     

nappies, wipes and spare clothes . 

• Please ensure your child has soft shoes for the     

playroom 


